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Dear T-Bird Family, 

I hope everyone has adjusted and “settled in” as we begin our year in a virtual setting. As you can 

imagine, the challenges of starting the year virtually have been unique, to say the least. I am proud 

of the efforts of our students as they sign on daily and work diligently to maintain good grades. I 

am equally proud of our Faculty and Staff, for the hard work they put in to provide our students 

with a quality education during this difficult period of time. 

As we look forward to the time when our students can come back on campus, our main goal is to 

provide a safe and secure setting while allowing students to flourish academically. It is imperative 

that PPE and social distancing guidelines are adhered to when we do come back to campus. 

Together, we can make this work, but only if everyone does their part. 

Please check our website regularly for updates. There you will find valuable updates, answers to 

problems you may be experiencing, and contact information for administrators, counselors, and 

various offices. As in years past, I will be hosting monthly Coffee with the Principal meetings to 

keep parents updated on everything Coronado, including construction updates as it progresses 

through the various phases. 

Please take a moment to join our wonderful PTSA and become involved in the finest PTSA in the 

city. A special thank you goes out to them for their unwavering support of our students and school. 

Check our website for details on joining. 

I would like to encourage everyone to sign up for the School Cash Online Program. It is a great safe 

way to pay for anything school related. Details for signing up are found under the Quick Links on 

our website. 

I look forward to meeting every one of you soon, and I know 2020-2021 will be a year of rising up 

to the challenges we face and coming through stronger than ever. We are T-Bird Tough! 

Sincerely, 

Marc Escareno, Class of ‘79 

Principal, Coronado High School 

 


